
----- Original Message ----- 
From: P.P.A. S.A. / Kalliopi Sifakaki 
To: P.P.A. S.A. / Kalliopi Sifakaki 
Sent: Tuesday, August 07, 2018 3:59 PM
Subject: Repetition of tender for the selection of a contractor for the Project: "Construction of concrete 
covers of Stormwater Ducts at G2 Car Terminal"

Dear Sirs,

Piraeus Port Authority S.A. announces that the tender procedure for the selection of a 
contractor for the construction of the Project: "Construction of concrete covers of 
Stormwater Ducts at G2 Car Terminal", is cancelled. 

Please visit regularly PPA SA website in order to be promptly informed about the 
repetition of the above mentioned tender.

Companies that have already submitted an offer, are kindly requested to collect them 
back.

All  information  is  published  on  PPA  web  site  at  the  following  link: 
http://www.olp.gr/el/contests-declarations/itemlist/category/89-ergon.

At your disposal.

Mrs. Kalliopi Sifakaki
Mechanical Engineer N.T.U.A., MSc, MBA

Deputy Manager
Procurement & Supplier Department
Piraeus Port Authority S.A.

Akti Miaouli 10, Piraeus 185 38 I Office 211
Greece

TEL: +30 2104550189
FAX: +30 2104550187
E-mail: sifakakik@olp.gr
Web: www.olp.gr
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